
(Match report prepared by Jeff Swartz) 

The third 2020 Field Target event at Fairfield Sportsmen’s 
Association was held on September 6th.  The day was very 

comfortable with temps in the low to mid 80’s and 
alternating between sunny and slightly overcast. 

The targets on the course ranged in difficulty from a low 
of 20.0 Troyer to a high of 44.0 Troyer.  The overall course was rated at 31.3 

Troyer and the level of difficulty was on higher side of moderate.  Compared to 

previous courses this one added some length to the shots, but was offset by 
larger kill zones.  As usual, lighting was a factor on several targets.  Five targets 

were hit 100% of the time and those targets ranged from 20.0 Troyer up to 34.2 
Troyer.  That was impressive as we had one participant shooting their first ever 

field target match. 

Five shooters from two Field Target classes participated.  Keith Walters took the 

Open PCP class with a score of 57 as well as the overall high score.  Jeff Swartz 
finished first in the Hunter PCP class with a score of 47. 

While we didn’t hold a raffle due to the small number that showed up, we want to 
thank Dennis Baker and Baker Airgun who donated the items we would have 

raffled off.  Thank you to all who attended. 

Jeff Swartz and Ryan Spanagel 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 


